
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY  

PALADIN AIRPORT SECURITY SCREENING 
LOCAL 16 – VANCOUVER 

CIRB CERTIFICATION – SCTR’S 
 
Dear Members: 
 
We are pleased to share that on July 29, 2025, the CIRB issued its decision to amend the existing 
certification for the Vancouver Bargaining Unit to include Screening Contractor Training 
Representatives (SCTR’s). 
 
The SCTR’s will be a distinct classification from Screening Officers in the Collective Agreement and 
we will be working with the employer to address the integration of these members in the coming 
weeks. 
 
Please join us in welcoming these new members! 

 
In solidarity, 
 

      
Tania Canniff      
General Chairperson     
Transportation District 140    
IAMAW     
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